

City Clerk's Office Ulli S. Watkiss, City Clerk **Name** Title

SecretariatCity Hall, 12th Floor, West
100 Queen Street West
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2

Tel: 416-392-7340 Fax: 416-392-1879 Email: @toronto.ca Web: www.toronto.ca

Date: May 11, 2009

To: Affordable Housing Committee

From: Executive Committee

Subject: Economic Stimulus Funding

Decision Advice and Other Information:

The Executive Committee, on May 4, 2009, requested the Affordable Housing Committee to submit its recommendations together with the report from the Deputy City Manager responsible for affordable housing, directly to Council at its May 25 and 26, 2009 meeting, on the new projects proposed under the first phase of the Federal/Provincial new affordable housing stimulus program, including the completion of any projects under the existing Affordable Housing Program; and

The Executive Committee also requested the General Manager, Shelter, Support and Housing Administration to report directly to Council at its meeting to be held on May 25 and 26, 2009, on the projects proposed under the first phase of the Federal/Provincial social housing renovation and retrofit stimulus program.

City Clerk

Merle MacDonald

EX32.12

Att.

c.: Deputy City Manager, Sue Corke

General Manager, Shelter, Support and Housing Administration

